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A Voice for older people in the Harrogate District 
 

A Guide to Exploring the Internet Safely 
 

 
We’ve probably all heard about the internet, but do we fully understand its possible 
uses? Viewed with suspicion by some, but as one of the greatest advances of the 
modern age, by others. Come along to our next meeting and discover how using the 
internet could enhance your life. Not just searching for information or a bit of 
shopping, but so much more. Find out how to explore the internet and stay safe 
whilst you’re on-line. 
 
 
Even if you don’t use the internet, this presentation will help you to understand what 
everyone is talking about ….. who knows, after this presentation, you might be 
tempted to try it! 
 
 
If you are interested in learning more, come along to the Harrogate District Over 50s 
Forum meeting on Thursday July 23rd and meet Peter Morris from Oxford University 
and the Barclays Eagles who will explore the possibilities of the internet. 
 
 
Want to meet up socially with others who are interested in what’s going on in the 
district? As always, there will be a raffle along with refreshments. Come and Join us! 
 
 

Date:   Thursday July 23rd 2015 
Time: 2.00 – 4.00pm 

At:  St Paul’s Church Hall, Victoria Avenue, Harrogate  HG1 1EL 
(opposite Harrogate Library) 

 
For information about local events and advice on issues affecting people over 50 

visit: www.hgdover50sforum.org.uk    or Twitter: @hgdover50sforum 
or e-mail:  mail@hgdover50sforum.org.uk 
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